Highland Geological Society - Committee Changes

Dear Member

I am writing to let you know of some changes to your Committee which were approved at our recent Annual General Meeting.

Peter Christie has stepped down as Chairperson after 16 years, and I have been elected in his place.  I can only say thank you to Peter for all that he has done over so many years.

Ann Reynolds has stepped down as Treasurer, but has agreed to stay on the Committee.  We have yet to confirm a new Treasurer, and I will work with Ann to ensure that we can fill this role, and manage the necessary transition.

In summary the 2014 Committee is

John Adamson

Anne Cockroft

Rhona Fraser

Andy Leggatt (Web site manager)

Eddie Lynch

Ann Reynolds

Alan Thompson (Chair)

Alison Wright (Secretary)

Despite these changes we intend that it will be 'business a usual' with our programme of winter talks and summer field trips, which are detailed on our website.

Our final talk of the winter is on 26 March when Dr Paula Lindgren of the University of Glasgow will talk on "Aqueous Alterations of Asteroids".  I hope to see you there.
ALAN THOMPSON

Chair

